
We hope you had a lovely holiday. We look
forward to seeing you all. Welcome to children
who have joined us in several of the year groups,
as well as the new to EYRC, Foundation 1 and 2
children.

There are a number of children who have
medication administered at lunch time, or who
have inhalers and epipens in school. Can parents
please visit the school office to check that any
medication left in school is still within the expiry
date.
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Welcome Back!
Breakfast Club will start on Monday 
September 11th in the school gym. 
Doors open from 8.30 am. The club is 
run by members of the Catering 
Team and school staff team. The cost 
is £0.50 which can be brought in daily. 
If you child is entitled to free school meals there
is no cost. Staff will ensure children are escorted
to their classrooms for the start of the school day.

Breakfast Club

LISCARD PRIMARY, WITHENS LANE, WALLASEY, CH45 7NQ

School Entrances
EYRC, Foundation 1 & 2 children should enter the
school via the classroom doors that lead onto the
Foundation outdoor play area.
Children in Year 1, 5 & 6 should enter the school
through the entrance nearest the gym.
Children in Year 2,3 & 4 should enter the school
through the entrance to the right of the main
entrance.
Doors open at 8.40am.
Staff on duty as well as Mrs Talbot, Miss Moran and
Mrs Fagan will be welcoming the children. All staff
will be wearing high viz waistcoats.

Nut Free School
We have a number of children and 
staff who have severe nut allergies. 
Please make sure that if your child 
brings a snack or a packed lunch to 
school there are no nuts or products 
with nut traces. This includes Nutella or 
similar products. Thank you for your support. 

Attendance - Every Day Counts

Medication

Allergies
If your child has recently been diagnosed with
any allergies the school need to be aware of,
please let the school office, and class teacher
know.

In order for your child to 
maximise his/her/their 
learning, attendance every 
day at school is vital. Please 
support us by making sure 
your child attends every day 
and arrives on time. Children 
of statutory school age will have their attendance
closely monitored. If attendance falls below 95%
parents/carers will be invited to a meeting to discuss
strategies for improvement. Please note that
holidays during term time will not be authorised.

School Uniform
All children should wear school uniform for
school. At the request of parents a black or white
T shirt can be worn as part of the PE kit. Football
shirts are not allowed.

Online Safety
Please see below the latest guidance 
from National Online Safety regarding
sharing photographs online.

Please check out the new school website -
www.liscard.wirral.sch.uk




